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Tuesday March 22nd 2011 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

                                Re: Parent / Teacher Consultations: Term 1 

On Wednesday 30th and Thursday 31st March of Week 9, the Junior School will be hosting 

its preliminary Parent / Teacher Evenings for 2011.  In the vital context of the Junior School’s 

partnership in learning with you as your child’s parent/ guardian, you are invited to take this 

opportunity to discuss the progress of your child with his / her teacher.  All parents/guardians 

of Prep to Year 6 students are actively invited to attend. 

For the parents / guardians of all students K-6, the sessions on both Wednesday and 

Thursday, will begin at 3:45pm, with the final session at 7:45pm. All sessions are set for a 10 

– 15 minute period.  Separate details of the sessions for Prep can be found below. 

Please also note that if your child is currently taught by a teacher other than his/her class 

teacher for Mathematics, and you wish to consult with that teacher re: your child’s progress 

in Mathematics, then please do communicate with him/her directly in order to make an 

appointment at a mutually convenient time. 

Please kindly confirm your availability to attend this term’s Parent / Teacher Consultations at 

Arndell College Anglican Junior School, by telephoning Student Services on 4572 3633, 

where Mrs Bonny Davies or Mrs Leigh McGowen will process your request. 

Partnership with parents / guardians is a term we take very seriously at Arndell Anglican 

Junior School and you are warmly invited to take this opportunity to participate in this 

specially allocated time for sharing information and insight. 

We will look forward to meeting with you! 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Rev Keith Peterson 

Head of Junior School 

 


